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Chair Marsh and honorable members of the Committee: 

 

I am a long time Oregonian, retired finance director and grandmother.  From all three 

perspectives, I urge you to support the Clean Technology Leadership bill (HB 4112), 

which will help Oregon to secure upwards of $768 million in federal Inflation 

Reduction Act investments. Clean energy technologies like heat pumps, solar panels, 

and electric vehicles are in rapidly increasing demand. HB 4112 and the -3 

amendment will support sustained local economic growth, address supply chain 

constraints, lower costs for Oregonians, and create much-needed family-wage jobs 

across the state. This is a good bill for Oregon for both economic and environmental 

reasons.  Please vote YES! 

 

Thank you, 

Hillary Kittleson 

995 Elkay Drive 

Eugene. 


